

July 15, 2014

Dear Mr Luciano:

After a whirlwind of activity that extended well past the end of session, it was a pleasure to spend time enjoying Italian pastries with friends. Except for the few pounds I gained over the following week enjoying the leftover cannoli and pizzelle, the event was a great success. With your generous financial support, our campaign raised over \$40,000.

Only with your support can I continue to effectively communicate with the citizens of Virginia Beach and work on your behalf focusing on job-creation, economic growth, and debt reduction opportunities for our state. It is an honor and privilege to serve you in our legislature alongside so many other talented individuals who are also striving for the betterment of our great Commonwealth.

Your continued support is an encouragement to me and is reflective of your dedication to helping me fulfill my promise to make Virginia the envy of the nation, and to create an environment thriving with prosperity and economic opportunity for all.

Thank you again for helping me to continue representing the citizens of the 84<sup>th</sup> House District. Please don't hesitate to reach out to me if I can be of service to you in the future.

I really appreciate the support and had I great time at the game.

Sincerely,

Glenn R. Davis